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The newsletter is available on the school website, go to:www.lakeillaws-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Dates for your Calendar: 

28/11 P&C Discos 

 K-2 4.30-6pm 

 3-6  6.30-8pm 

1/12 Final Day for 

 payment of Stage 2 

 Picnic Day money 

8/12 K-2 Assembly 

 12.15pm in the Hall 

9/12 Stage 2 Picnic Day 

 (Roller skating) 

9/12 Stage 3 Picnic Day 

 (Jamberoo Rec Park) 

10/12 Presentation Day 

12/12 Reports Home 

15/12 Year 6 Farewell 

16/12 K-2 Party Day 

 (Bowling & “Secret 

 Santa”) 

17/12 Last Day of Term 4 

 

Please Note: 

More information and notes to 

follow, closer to the events. 

 

You can do it! 

 

Uniform Shop News  

 
Open  

Tuesdays & Thursdays 
8.15—9am in the Hall. 

 

The secondhand items 
are available for a gold coin 

donation. 
 

Our school canteen is currently run by wonderful volunteers. Since opening in Term 4 last year it 
has raised $14,000 for our school. These funds will be utilised in 2015 to improve the learning 
opportunities for our children.  

In 2015 the P&C in consultation with the school has decided to explore employing a canteen 
supervisor for 4 hours per week. They will have the enormous responsibility of ordering, banking, 
stocktaking and organising and training volunteers. We would still require volunteers to work in 
our canteen Wednesday to Friday to prepare food and serve at recess and lunch times. 

If we do not get enough volunteers in 2015 the canteen will not be able to run, even with a paid 
supervisor, as it does now. This results in no funds being available for the school to support 
student learning and no canteen for the children to use. If we are unable to get and maintain 
enough volunteers, the canteen will close. If this happens we can look at offering a lease however, 
this opportunity was not taken up when offered in 2013. 

If you are able to volunteer even once a month, please let us know so we can compile a list  of 
available volunteers for 2015. 

 

 

Surveys 

This week a short survey will be sent home to families. There will be four questions. This survey 
will contribute to decisions we are making in regards to learning opportunities for your children. 
We value your contribution and ask that you take the time to complete and return the survey by 
Friday, 5th December. 

 

CANTEEN 

The canteen’s last day of operation will be Friday, 12th December. They are currently running stock 
down, so some food choices may not be available. If this occurs, your child will be offered an 
alternative. 

 

DISCO 

Slushies will be available at the disco this Friday. Children will be restricted to purchasing one 
slushie only.  

 

Have a great week!! 

ASSEMBLIES 

Please be advised , that the 

weekly Assemblies will be held 

on a Friday at 12.30pm in the 

School Hall. 

Unless otherwise notified. 



 

 

STAR AWARDS 

To be presented Fri  

28/11/14 

Cooper B 1/2P 

Jayden C  K/1GC 

Teri-Ann C 2B 

Keera K  4/5S 

Jake M  2B 

Brielly R  5/6R 

Kai S  3/4O 

Colby W  3/4O 

 

TRIPLE STAR AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 28/11/14 

Caitlin B  2B 
Destiny B 2B 
Teri-Ann C 2B 
Zayne C  K/1GC 
Anton C  2B 
Gypsy C  2B 
Matthew D 2B 
Jasira D  K/1GC 
Chantell H 5/6H 
Felicity H 1/2P 
Brianna K 5/6H 
Zoya K  2B 
Jimmy L  3/4O 
Jack O  2B 
Brielly R  5/6R 
Jack T  1/2P 
Molly T  1/2P  

Thank you for your continuing support of Lake Illawarra 

South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Students should not enter the school grounds until 8.15am 

The School  Office is opened at 8.15am  

Students must be collected from school by 2.40pm 

Parents must send in a note when students are Absent or Late. 

Notify the office of any changes to phone numbers or address 

Pets are not permitted on the school grounds  

GOTCHA 

Weekly Class Winners 

For week ending 21/11/14 

Nate D K/1GC 

Makaila G KW 

Amber O 1/2E 

Paige P 1/2P 

Matthew D 2B 

Deegan M 3/4F 

Alyse M 3/4O 

Lainey H 4/5S 

Pearl S 5/6H 

Maddison D 5/6R 

Pearl S Canteen 

Voucher 

Robie H Movie 

Voucher 

Winner 

 

 

BRONZE AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 28/11/14 

Caitlin B  2B 

Destiny B 2B 

Alexandra C 3/4F 

Teri-Ann C 2B 

Bethany K 3/4F 

Craig M  2B 

Deegan M 3/4F 

 

 

SILVER AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 28/11/14 

Teri-Ann C 2B 

Beau J  2B 

Jake M  2B 

Ned S  1/2P 

 

 

MORNING TEA AWARDS 

To be presented Fri 28/11/14 

Anton C  2B 

Owen N  2B 

Paige P  1/2P 

Mylee P  K/1GC 

PAYMENTS 

Please be advised, that all money for excursions 

etc, needs to be in an envelope, clearly marked 

with the child’s name , class and activity on it, 

with the correct money. We do not hold 

money at the office and therefore, do not 

have change to give, at any time. 

All payments need to go into the money folders, 

which are held by the class teachers. 

Please have money in by the due date, so that 

we know who is attending before the event. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

UNIFORM ORDERS 

Please be advised that the Uniform shop is taking orders from this week 

for Polo shirts for next year. 

Please drop off your order in an envelope with the correct money to the 

Uniform Co-ordinator on Tuesdays or Thursdays. 

Thankyou 






